MOUNT HOPE / CANTERBURY
SLOW STREETS Neighborhood traffic calming plan

PUBLIC MEETING: .

Thurs, July 19, 2018 at 6:00pm
The Home for Little Wanderers
780 American Legion Hwy, 02131

T

Join the Boston Transportation
Department for an update on our 1o o
work to improve transportation {
safety in Mount Hope / Canterbury.

We are working on design plans that N
will slow drivers to 20 MPH. At this

speed, streets will feel safer and ' )
more comfortable for people who A
live, walk, bike, or play in the
neighborhood.

Amercan Logion Highvay

ook Sireet

MORE INFORMATION: i )

Learn more about the project at
boston.gov/slow-streets /mount-hope. After
the meeting, we will post the presentation and
other relevant materials online.

CONTACT US: N\
visionzero@boston.gov | 617-635-4765

Vision Mount Hope / Canterbury is one of the five communities that were selected
/ero in 2017, via an application process, to join the Neighborhood Slow Streets

- program. We are also developing plans in the Chinatown, Highland Park,

City of Boston  Grove Hall /Quincy Corridor, and West of Washington Street neighborhoods.




